
October 25, 2013 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of the Commission Clerk 
2450 Shumand Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee FL 32399 

RE: Docket 06080-13 Nettalk.com Inc. 

To whom it may concern: 

It can to our attention that there was an error on the application for CLEC authority for Nettalk.com Inc. 
in docket 06080-13 where the name with the Secretary of State is spelled Net talk.com Inc. versus what 
is on the CLEC application Nettalk.com Inc. Nettalk is requesting that we change the name on the CLEC 
application to read Net talk.com Inc. to reflect the same name as the Secretary of State. Please contact 
me if you have any questions at 470-253-4032. 

Also please add the following to the parties of record: 

Patrick Hardy 
3245 Peachtree Parkway Suite D 
Suwanee GA 30024 

Thanks, 

Patrick Hardy 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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